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18th March 2021
Dear Parent/Guardian

This afternoon/tomorrow morning your child’s teacher will contact you via Seesaw or Google classroom to
give you details on a date and time for your parent/teacher meetings next week. Those parents with
children in P5/6 & P6/7 please ensure that you check your child’s Google classroom for details. With a
large number of siblings in school, it has been difficult to organise a schedule to accommodate all pupils,
ensuring there are no sibling clashes. With that in mind, please do your best to make yourself available with
the allotted time sent by the class teacher. If you really can’t make the time set, please reply to your child’s
class teacher and we will try our best to find another suitable time.

We look forward to welcoming all children back to school next week and despite a few changes, will revert
to routines established at the end of term 2. Below are a list of reminders which should be discussed with
children before returning to school on Monday:

- As per direction of the Department of Education there will be no breakfast club until further notice
- P1/2 & P2/3 access their classroom entrance via the gate on the left of the school building. P3/4

enter via the main reception door. P5/6 & P6/7 enter via the gate on the right of the school
building. Upon entering the school building pupils must sanitise their hands.

- All pupils to be collected following procedure established in term 2. Please note that next week
(except Friday 26th March- 12pm finish) all pupils should be collected at 2:10pm to allow for
parent/teacher meetings

- A school dinner menu will follow this letter but there is no need for children to pre order meals.
However please ensure that your child brings the exact change to school on Monday morning for
school dinners throughout the week. There will be no school dinners on Friday 26th March.

- As next week is the last week of term, there is no expectation for children to wear school uniforms
next week.

Have a relaxing weekend and we look forward to seeing all the children next week.

Kind regards

Mr Bogle

12 Cloughboy Road, Bready, Strabane, Co, Tyrone, BT820DN

http://www.breadyjubileeps.com

